-----Original Message-----
From: Day, Peter - E&E [mailto:Peter.Day@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 09 April 2018 14:57
To: DC Support
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation - 18/00220/F - Land North Of Milton Road, Adderbury, Oxfordshire - Amendments

[bookmark: _GoBack]FAO Caroline Ford

Dear Caroline,

I refer to your letter (by email) dated 06 April 2018 consulting the County Council as Minerals and Waste Planning Authority on application 18/00220/F:

Proposal: Change of use of agricultural land to sport/recreation and community use, Class D2

Location: Land North Of Milton Road, Adderbury, Oxfordshire

Summary of amendments: Amended description of development and additional information and plans to support proposed development

The proposed development would not adversely affect significant mineral resources; and it does not have any strategic waste planning implications.  The County Council therefore has no minerals or waste planning comments to make on this consultation.

Regards,

Peter Day
Minerals & Waste Policy Team Leader
Oxfordshire County Council, Planning Regulation, Communities, County Hall, New Road, Oxford, OX1 1ND



